CITY OF ALBUQUERGQUE
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICGO
INTER-QFFICE CORRESPONDENCE REF. NO.: WPHYD484

February 26, 1991

TO: Robert E. Gurule, Director; Public Works Department
FROM: Bernie J. Montoya, Engineering Asst.; Hydrology Development Section W

SUBJECT: HIGH STREET APARTMENT ALLEY IMPROVEMENTS ~ PROJECT NO. 3171 (K-14/D37)

In response to your inquiry of the required alley improvements invelving the
High Street Apartments, I submit the following:

1. The SAD process is the only mechanism that could be used to pro-rate
the cost of the alley improvements. This process would probably
take a minimum of two years to implement., Developer must have
improvements in place prior to Certificate of Occupancy release.
Therefore, this process would not be beneficial to try and implement.

2. I have discussed the issue with Dan Hogan in as far as monies to
fund the project, He has advised me that maybe Transportation
Planning, John Castillo, might be able to assist if they have any
funds available,

Should you need to discuss this matter further, please call me at 768-2650.
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